

Bush Post Primary School

Board of Management Meeting



Girls Basket Ball

Girls Basketball 1st and 2nd year students are currently playing in the North-East Schools League as things stand they are still in the Competition. (Antoinette Campbell)

Boys Basketball

First and second year boys' basketball season started Tuesday just gone and both teams won by 20+ points against Monaghan collegiate. Our second game is on this Friday against St Clare's Castleblaney.

(Kevin O Loughlin)

U18 Boys GAA

The Boys Gaelic football team were beaten in the Lennon Cup Final by St Joseph's Drogheda. It was a very disappointing night as our boys never played, they never really got going. It was only the second time the school reached the Lennon cup final so that was an achievement in itself. Since Christmas they were beaten in the North Leinster B championship by St. Peters Dunboyne. (Paul Malone & Joe Corcoran)

U16 Boys GAA

Reached the Quarter Final of the Leinster C Competition and were beat by a well drilled Ballymahon Side in Dunganny Co. Meath.

The team are also involved in the Louth Competition. They played St. Josephs in Drogheda last Wedensday and came through a hard fought win in very tough conditions to take victory.

They are now due to play St. Oliver's in Drogheda this week

They train once a week after school.

Teachers are hopeful the team could go all the way this year.

(Shane Brennan, William Carry & Michael Rogers)

U16 Girls GAA

The team were beaten in Leinster quarter final last Thursday by St.Peter's Dunboyne. Just narrowly beaten which is a good achievement in itself seeing as Dunboyne are a school about twice the size of our own.

U14 Girls GAA

The competition will be starting in the next couple of weeks.

Training takes place one evening each week & numbers are always very good. (Katie Rafferty and Catherine Page)

Junior Rugby

1st Year & 2nd Year students took part in 2 Development Sessions in a blitz organised by Leinster Rugby Union. One session took place in Ashbourne in Co. Meath whilst the other was in Boyne in Drogheda. Over the two days 6 games were played and the Bush won 3 games overall. (Pat Hanna & Stephen Guerin)



Bush Post Primary School

Board of Management Meeting



School Athletics

9 students in total participated in an organised event in Santry; Friday just gone. These ranged from Junior to intermediate students. All students competed very well in a competitive field with at least 100 students in every race. Peter Shields came 32nd in a field of over 150 and will advance to the next round, the Leinster Cross Country Champs. (Emily Kerr)

Digital Schools Programme

Four TY students taking part in a School Digital Champion competition/ programme. A group of parents will be coming in to learn how to use computer programs such as Microsoft Word. These 4 students will be writing a report on what they are doing and their outcomes. If they succeed/ get chosen, they will have the opportunity to go to next year's Young Scientist. (Gemma Duffy)

Active Boys Challenge

Since December Florence Gillan has been running the Active Boys Challenge sponsored by Louth Sports Partnership. This involves the boys taking part in various sporting activities e.g. circuit training, basketball, javelin and High Jump. Currently 12 boys have signed up for the activities. They can vote to choose another activity after 3 sessions. The challenge runs over 15 weeks and ends with an activity day in May. We meet on Monday evening from 4-5 pm.